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NLCS NEWS
Official newsletter of New Life Christian School 

911 E Division, Ephrata, WA   98823 
Phone:  509-754-5558       Fax:  509-754-3540

What's coming up!

 
March 15 - Pizza Friday  
March  28-29 - Early Release 
March 29 - End of Quarter
March 29 - Pizza Friday 
April 1-5 - Spring Break 
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PIZZA FRIDAY - March 15 
PVC will be serving pizza for lunch: $2 for one slice and a Capri Sun juice pouch, $1 for each 
additional slice.  Juice may be purchased separately for 25 cents. 
 
NEW SECURITY POLICY: 
If you've been to the school recently, outside of normal pick-up and drop-off times, you may have 
noticed the doors have been locked.  We take the security and safety of  your child(ren) seriously. To 
ensure we know who is entering the building, we've installed a Ring Doorbell camera that records 
activity at the door.  This system has proved useful as a gentleman recently gained access to the 
school after school hours. The footage obtained from the camera is being used by the Ephrata Police 
Department to try and find this person.  If you have any questions about our safety and security 
procedures, please contact Mr. Dowd. 
 
 



M A R C H  1 4 ,  2 0 1 9

 
MARCH 

March 16 
Tessa Unruh 

March 18 
Alina Dymarkowski 

March 21 
Harlow Vela 

March 26 
Claire Warnock  

March 27 
Karissa Cleveringa 

March 30 
Elena St. Mary 

March 31 
Mrs. Cleveringa 

 
APRIL 
April 2 

Bella Roberts 
April 8 

Sawyer Otis 
April 12 

Rustin Faw 

BIRTHDAYS
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FREE MONEY: 
Here's a great opportunity to earn money for NLCS during tax season: 
 For every new client who files their taxes with H&R Block, $20 will be 
donated to New Life Christian School.  Find an office near you at: 
 hrblock.com 
 
NLCS JOB LISTINGS: 
 
Physical Education 
 
New Life Christian School is looking for a Physical Education teacher 
for the 2019-2020 school year.  This is a part-time position instructing 
grades Pre-K to eighth grade.  The ideal candidate is one who has a 
bachelor's degree, preferably in education, two years of prior teaching 
experience, and is familiar with classical Christian methodology.  While 
the above requirements are highly valuable, they are not wholly 
necessary to apply for this position.  If you are interested in this 
position please drop your resume with cover letter off at the office. 
 
Music 
 
New Life Christian School is looking for a Music teacher for the 
2019-2020 school year.  This is a part-time position instructing grades 
kindergarten to eighth grade.  The ideal candidate is one who has a 
bachelor's degree in music, two years of prior teaching experience, and 
is familiar with classical Christian methodology.  Also, we desire 
someone who has a background in choral music specifically ancient, 
medieval, and classical in the Christian tradition.  While the above 
requirements are highly valuable, they are not wholly necessary to 
apply for this position.  If you are interested in this position please drop 
your resume with cover letter off at the office.   

SEWER PIPE PROJECT UPDATE 
We are pleased to announce that we have met our monetary goal for 
last year's sewer pipe project.  Thank you to our generous donors for 
your continued support of New Life Christian School!
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STAFF APPRECIATION - FEBRUARY & MARCH 
 
It takes many people to run the school and deliver high quality rigorous classical Christian education 
to our children. 
Every year, the Parent Volunteer Committed (PVC) leads the “staff appreciation” for our beloved 
staff at NLCS.  Funds are budgeted to cover this effort.  This year, the PVC will hold 5 staff 
appreciations (one per month starting in January). 
Staff appreciation is a time to show appreciation to staff members at NLCS!  When employees and 
their work are valued, their satisfaction and productivity rises, and they are motivated to maintain 
or improve their good work.  Praise and recognition are essential to an outstanding work place. 
In February, staff members received candy filled mason jar cups (Mr. Dowd received a bucket), 
along with personalized letters of appreciation on behalf of parents. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The next staff appreciation is Monday, March 18th.  The PVC encourages all parents and students to 
take a moment next week to thank our NLCS staff for their contributions to the job. 
 
Teacher appreciation is just one of many things the PVC does to support our family run school.  If 
you have an interest in being a part of the PVC, there is always room at the PVC table for new 
members!  Please contact PVC president Tony Dymarkowski (Phone only 425-358-1181), or PVC 
secretary Deanna Dymarkowski (cell/text 509-761-1128) for more information.


